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FRIDAY The American Indian College Fund will be 

hosting a listening session to gather 

knowledge and insights on the support (e.g. 

educational, financial, health, mentoring, etc.) 

needed for Native young adults who were 

previously incarcerated to attend college.

If you have any questions, please contact 

Emily White Hat – 

ewhitehat@collegefund.org. 

HOLIDAY INN – 

RUSHMORE PLAZA, 

RAPID CITY, SD


